
Stars of the Week 
 

Earth: Edward 
Water: Rocco 
Air: Henry 
Fire: Finn 
 
 

Class of the Week 
Earth 

 
Duvet Winners 

Earth 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

Let Your Light Shine 
Assembly 

 
 

 
 

 

 
Friday 26th July 2024 

9.10am 
Please bring any certificates from 

home. 
 

 

LIBRARY BOOKS 
Please return your school 
library book for collection 
on Monday 22nd July 2024 

 
 

Attendance this Week 

Target 97% 

Whole School: 95.2 % 
Earth: 96.6% 
Water: 96.3% 

Air: 94.1 % 

Fire: 94.4% 
 

 

 

Sunflower Update 
Current leaders 

AIR 
 

September Shoes 

Polite Reminder 

Please buy shoes not trainers 

for the new school year. 

Dates for July 

24.7.24 Achievement Afternoon 
1:30pm all Welcome (limit of 2 per 
family please) 

25.7.24 Duvet Day for Earth Class.  

26.7.24 Leavers parents’ assembly 2pm 
(Yr6 parents only) 

26.7.24 School closes for summer 
3.20pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“Let your light shine.” Matthew 5:16 

Summer 2 
10th June 2024 

- 
26th July 2024 

 

Sports Day 

We are so upset with the weather 
this year and I am sure you are also. 

On Wednesday, we held a smaller 
Sports Day on the all-weather pitch, a 

class at a time.   

The winners are 

1st Blue Oceania  

2nd Red Americas 

3rd Yellow Africa 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class Swaps 

Today, the children have enjoyed 
spending time with their new peers and 
teachers. The children now know which 
classroom they will be in from 
September.  

 

 

 

Talent Show 

Tuesday 23rd July is Talent 
show day! If any child needs 

to bring an outfit or 
equipment for their 

performance, please send it 
to school on the day of the 

show. 

 

 

 

 

 

Morning Snacks 

EYFS and KS1 are provided with free fruit for 

morning break, each day.  

For KS2 children, please send fruit, cereal 

bar or a healthy alternative to have during 

morning break.  

We are seeing a lot of chocolate bars and 

crisps which we try to discourage as a 

regular snack.  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Pokémon Cards 

Unfortunately, we have had to stop children bringing Pokémon cards to school. This is after a number of upsets and 

arguments occurring, throughout the classes. We have spoken to the children about this, and they are aware that, if 

they are seen in school, we will remove them until the end of the day.  

Year 6 Enterprise 

Year 6 have been working on a small business enterprise topic and, after school on Tuesday 23rd, will be selling their 
products on the playground. Any profits made will be spent on treats for their last day at Broadbottom.  

Please bring change for any purchases. Thank you.  

Broady Coke Floats - £1         Bookies and Cookies (colouring book and a cookie) - £2 

 

23rd  



 

 

 



 



 


